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“It is the responsibility of every adult .......to make sure that children hear what we have learned from the 
lessons of life and to hear over and over that we love them.”  

~~ Marian W. Edelman 

 
August 23, 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
It’s school time again! I am very happy to have your child in my PHYSICS 9 classroom. I believe that 
by all of us working together we can make this a very successful year. I consider it of prime 
importance that you play an active role in your child’s education. 
 
I will keep you informed of your child’s progress in my class via the Parent Portal of the Infinite 
Campus. Should you have questions or clarifications about how he/she is doing in class, I invite you to 
call or email me or visit the school. Likewise, I invite you to please let me know if you would want to 
share some expertise, hobbies, interests that may be related to our lesson/s. It would be a pleasure 
having you a guest in my class.  
 
It is important that you and your child be informed of my expectations of classroom behavior, routines 
and procedures, and academic success. I have always found parents to be very supportive of good 
classroom behavior so that their child is provided with a good and safe environment for maximum 
learning to take place. I am attaching a copy of our class expectations and grading policy. If, at any 
point in time, your child develops any difficulty conforming to the class expectations, I will notify you 
at the soonest time possible. I would appreciate it if you could advise me at any time your child has a 
problem (social, emotional, health related issues) that may have a great impact in his/her learning 
process and academic success. Should your child become discouraged or fearful about school, please 
communicate with me so that we can uncover the cause of the problem and help each other solve it. 
 
It is with great pride and honor to invite and welcome you to my class website at this link: 
 
http://mendozascienceclass.weebly.com/ 
 
I consider it a great privilege and responsibility to be your child’s teacher this year. I look forward to 
meeting you and working with you for another wonderful school year. 
 
WELCOME to Waukegan High School! WELCOME to School Year 2018-2019! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ms. Mendoza 
Physics 9 Teacher 
WHS-BC W206 


